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Subj: Re: Follow up 
Date: 2/15/2006 12:55:55 PM Eastern Standard Time 
From: Elam2000 
To: Joe.Rosa@kcpl.com 
CC: jbowers@whitegoss.com, jfinnegan@fcplaw.com, jkrum@boulevard.com 
 
Joe, 
 
Thanks for the response. I understand Russ is out, but assuming that his numbers do include the 
CIAC tax, are we in agreement that it should not? 
 
Also, as discussed in our meeting, it is clear that some reconfiguration is taking place in prep for 
the new circuits.  Although drawings are not available, can Emeka provide any insight to the 
proposed plan, although it is not completely thought out? 
 
I understand the substation dilemma. Not everyone wants one in their front yard. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Greg 
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